
 

 

 

 

16 March 2016 
 

Three cheers for fantastic school families… 

Sports day was smashing fun. Thank you for 

your attendance and incredible spirit! 

Wherever we looked we saw beaming faces – 

young and old. Have a look on the website for 

some gorgeous pictures 

(www.solidfoundationsprimary.com).  

 

Mike goes the extra mile… 

Mike Wald’s water drive has finally concluded. Our 1000 litres are going to make a difference for a 

desperate community. Mike has also jumped in to substitute our art teacher, Peter Godwin, who has 

been on sick-leave for a month. Thank you Mike for living the light! 

 

Cake Sale for Solids… 

Mrs Strickler’s class is hosting a cake sale tomorrow. Bring your change to 

show your support. 

 

Happy hoppy holiday… 

It’s been a short but productive first term. School closes at 10h00 on Friday. To alleviate traffic 

congestion, please can moms and dads use the gate on Maraboe Street, and transports and taxis use 

the gate on Korhaan Street. We will also keep the After Care pupils in class for an extra 15 minutes 

to keep the playgrounds open. If you are punctual in fetching your child, it should be plain-sailing all 

the way. 

Friday is civvies day for the whole school. Your “ticket” for wearing civvies is R5 (pay to your class 

teacher). Funds raised go into our Grade 7 farewell. There will be no hotdogs or tuck on sale on 

Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely break. After Care will be open during the holiday as per usual. Just keep in mind that 

schools in Gauteng reopen on TUESDAY the 5th of April and NOT on Monday the 4th.   

 

Shhh… the Easter bunny will be hopping into school on Friday for the Mickey Mouse pupils (and maybe  

the Grade 1’s too!). 

 

Classifieds… 

 Liz's Shuttle Services- Transport services where customer centricity is the driving factor. 

Contact Liz on  079 029 8047 also on whatsapp and email lizanda.joshua@gmail.com  

http://www.solidfoundationsprimary.com/
mailto:lizanda.joshua@gmail.com


 ABC transport. Safe, reliable transport to and from school in the mornings, afternoons and 

late afternoons. Contact Grant 083-411-8533.  

 

 

Earth hour… 

Did you know about the upcoming “earth hour” on the 19th of March from 20h30 to 

21h30? All families are encouraged to turn off their power for the hour, and to 

support a global initiative raising awareness for climate change. 

 

Last change of time-slot for young engineers… 

The Young Engineers have settled their time-slot now, and would like to do their extra-mural every 

second Wednesday. This will halve the monthly cost of the extra-mural. If you are interested in 

making a “young engineer” of your child, contact Carryn Slater at 062-299-4321 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a meaningful Christ-filled Easter.  

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 


